
     PEOPLE WHO CARE ORIENTATION APRIL 20TH 

       

People Who Care volunteers help your neighbors in the community 

who are no longer able to drive due to age-related challenges, a disability 

such as vision loss or a chronic illness.  People Who Care know that a little 

caring assistance can make a big difference in someone’s life. Come and 

see if this opportunity might be something that you would like to do. 

Our next orientation is April 20th from 1:30 to 3:30 at the United 

Methodist Church – 505 W. Gurley, Prescott, Arizona  86303 

For more information call 445.2480 or visit us on our website at 

peoplewhocareaz.com. 

 


